
From: justin arbi < > 
Date: June 3, 2021 at 7:33:51 AM PDT 
To:  
Subject: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project (Justin) 

 
Dear Ms. Goad,  
 
I am an International Student from Jakarta, Indonesia currently studying at Fraser International College. I 
write this email to show my full support for the Bridal Veil Mountain Project in Chilliwack. I think it's a 
good idea that can attract more tourists to Vancouver and have more places for me to explore while I 
spend my time here in Vancouver. I think a tourist attraction involving skiing would be something that 
everyone would enjoy.  After a hard year of studying I would love to go skiing on the resort during my 
holiday with my friends and my family. 
 
Please accept this letter of support for the Black Veil Mountain Project and I do hope it is the chosen 
project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Justin  
 




